
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 1:11 PM 
To: Sam Cahill <Sam.Cahill@ablawyers.com.au> 
Cc: Julian Arndt <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; Dean Tyler <Dean.Tyler@ablawyers.com.au>; Nigel 
Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Paula Thomson <Paula.Thomson@afei.org.au>; Trevor Clarke 
<tclarke@actu.org.au>; Stephen Bull <Stephen.Bull@unitedworkers.org.au>; 
alessandra.moussa@vicambounion.org; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/13 - Health sector awards - pandemic leave 
 
Dear Mr Cahill,  
 
I refer to the Form F52 applications filed in this matter.  
 
The Vice President requests that ABI and NSWBC provide any submissions in response to the objections 
made in writing by tomorrow, 5.00pm Friday 12 May 2020. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Elise Delpiano 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
 
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
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